
 



Updates 
 

Eastwood Backyard Bible Camps Christmas Party  
 

Due to the capacity restrictions announced by the Ford government,  
we have made the disappointing decision to cancel this year's  

Backyard Bible Camp’s Christmas Party. 
 

However, we will be running ball hockey at The Court on December 28 and The Village on 
December 30 from 2:00-3:00 PM. Due to capacity limits, spots will be provided on a first-
come, first-served basis. Please be mindful of the potential that, if capacity is hit, we will 
have to turn some people away. Hopefully, we can see you all on the basketball courts 

next week! 
 

Christian Salvage Mission  
Postage Stamp Recycling 

 
Christian Salvage Mission is a worldwide distributor of evangelical literature. Several 

years ago, they began collecting cancelled postage stamps and selling them to a nearby 
collector. In 2017 they raised $3,059.00. The monies received from the sale of postage 

stamps go into their general fund to be used where needed. 
 

If you wish to contribute, please drop off your recycled stamps at church (in the mailbox 
unit drawer) on Sunday morning or during the week during office hours.  

 

Baptism Sunday  
 

There will be a baptismal service on January 23. If you feel led to make a public 
profession of faith by being baptized, contact the church office (519-633-4131)  

for more information. 
 

Looking Ahead  
 

January 2 
Guest Pastor Dan Smith will be speaking.   

 

January 9 
The Lord’s Table  

 

Offering Envelopes  
 

Your 2022 offering envelopes are ready for pick up. If you no longer 
 wish to use envelopes, please notify the office. If you wish to use  
envelopes, but you didn’t receive any, let us know that as well.  

 
 



This Week 
 

Sunday, December 26 
Worship Service 10:30 AM 

Guest Pastor: Don Howard   
Special Music: Steve and Natalia Faris 

 

Please note: There will be no regular  
programming for children grades one to five. 

 

The Office Will Be Closed  
 

The church office will be closed from December 24 to  
January 2 for Christmas Holidays.  

 

There will be no e-News or bulletin next week.  
 

Regular office hours will resume on January 3.  
Messages will be retrieved on a regular basis.   

 

Please Note: All programs are on hold for the holidays  
and will resume in January.  

 

Sunday, January 2 
Worship Service 10:30 AM 
Guest Pastor: Dan Smith 

 

Photo Booth 
 

Pictures from the photo booth are available for pickup near the mission's wall  
outside the sanctuary. Please take your photo(s) off the wall and enjoy!  

 

You’ve Got Mail!  
 

Please remember to check your mailbox in the foyer for mail.  
It's an exciting time of year, and you will want to enjoy any  

Christmas cards you may have received. 
 

The Eastwood Café  
 

The café will be open for coffee and other  
beverages before and after the worship service.  
Please enjoy your beverages in the café area. 

 
“Do not be anxious about anything, but in every situation, by prayer and petition,  

with thanksgiving, present your requests to God” (Philippians 4:6-7 NIV). 


